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On behalf of the Norfolk Parishes Movement for an Offshore Transmission Network, we set out
below our argument for an alternative grid connection point for the SEP and DEP projects. We
believe strongly that the currently proposed connection to the grid at Norwich Main should be
refused. An alternative grid connection, possibly at Walpole, should be proposed by the applicant
for these projects. We address the cumulative impacts of the current proposal, the suitability of
Walpole and consider precedents set by other planning applications. We believe the cumulative
impacts of this DCO application with other radial connection projects make it an exceptional case
and justify an alternative grid connection point for SEP and DEP.



